

4 May 2007

Kushil Gunasekara Founder / Trustee 'Foundation of Goodness' Vogue Building 528 1/3, Galle Road Colombo 03 Sri Lanka

Dear Kushil,

Thank you so much for your letter to Shane Warne re: Progress Report since 26th December 2004. Shane is currently in the UK although we have been sure to pass the letter onto him.

It's so nice to hear about the impact Shane made on the villages, the children and the youth when he visited your troubled community. Also that the Goodness Foundation has been able to gain further aid from other donors and one being the Victorian Government.

I'm sure Shane will feel very proud when he hears that he has been inducted into your 'Hall of Fame' for making such a positive difference from his visit.

It's amazing to read that you are extending your work into neighboring villages and are addressing needs in over 25 nearby villages! The work you have done is amazing and you have helped so many people; not only in the area of housing but also health care, the environment, sports and much more.

We really enjoy hearing of your progress and your obvious success.

We would like to wish you the best of luck in inspiring other regions and empowering disadvantaged communities throughout the globe.

Keep in touch.

Warm Regards

Helen Nolan

The Shane Warne Foundation









